
14/11/2019 

MRS JACQUELINE MCKINN 
29A Lantana AVE 
WHEELER HEIGHTS NSW 2097 
jackiemckinn@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1173 - 3 Berith Street WHEELER HEIGHTS NSW 2097

I totally am against this DA for Over 55's in Berith Street. There is already too many of these 
developments, being 34 Rose Avenue completed with 13 units & 44 Rose Avenue being 
constructed at present. This new Development will not suit the street scape in Berith Street & 
there is already too much traffic in the area. I intend to make a further submission before the 
22nd November. 

Sent: 14/11/2019 8:37:15 PM
Subject: Online Submission


